
Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 13th October 2023 

What an emotional week we’ve had here in school saying 

goodbye to Ms Cook.  Thank you to all parents who came 

along to her assembly on Monday.  We know that it meant 

the world to her seeing you all there.  We are really pleased 

that Mrs Musa is ready to take on this exciting joint role across 

our school.  Do begin to reach out to her if you feel that need 

that support.  

This week, after the cancellations last week, our Key Stage 

Two classes managed to 

visit the Unicorn Theatre to 

see their latest adaptation 

of The Tempest.  It did not 

disappoint!  The children 

were enthralled and this 

has really helped children 

to feel immersed in our 

termly project.    

This week, Birch Class raised the roof with their assembly 

based around the text ‘The Worrysaurus’.  They did brilliantly 

and sang a beautiful version of ’Don’t Worry About A Thing’.  

Well done Birch Class! 

Please don’t forget to book your appointments for Parents’ 

Evening next week.  It is crucial that you take this opportunity 

to hear all the wonderful things that your child is doing and 

also hear how you can support them further.                           

All appointments are to be made via the MCAS app.  

We bring this half term to a close next week with our Harvest 

Festival.  Please do donate anything that you are able to in 

order to support our local foodbank.  Also, please do join us 

to celebrate this event on Friday 20th at 10.15am.    

Thank you for your support with improving attendance.  We 

have seen an improvement already and know that you want 

to ensure that your child gets the most out of their school    

experience by being here every day.  

Finally, we have been asked to draw your attention to an   

advert-The 1st Royal Eltham Cubs need new members!  

Make new friends, learn new skills and have lots of fun!  

 Boys and girls (8 years to 10.5 years)  

When:     Tuesday evenings 5.30-7.00pm(Term time) 

Where:    Scout Hall, Southend Crescent  

Subs:       £50 per term 

If you would like to join our group, please 

email snowdencubs@1royaleltham.org     
  

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 16th October - 

Parents’ Evening  

 

Wednesday 18th October - 

Parents’ Evening  

 

Wednesday 18th October - 

Willow Class Assembly  at 10.30am 

 

Thursday 19th October - 

Height & weight for Reception & 

Year 6 only 

 
Friday 20th October at 10.15am - 

Harvest Festival  

 
Monday 23rd - Friday 27th October 

Half Term 

 

Monday 30th October - 

Children return to school 

 

Monday 30th October to                 

Friday 3rd November -                                       

Upcycling Week! 

 

Wednesday 8th November - 

Maple Class Assembly at 10.30am 

 

Wednesday 8th November - 

Year 5 start swimming lessons. 

  

Thursday 17th November - 

Individual & Family Photos 

 

Wednesday 22nd November - 

Palm Class Assembly at 10.30am 

 

Monday 27th November to             

Friday 1st December -  

Year 6 Bike-a-bility  

 

Wednesday 6th December - 

Elm Class assembly at 10.30am 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Mrs Cutajar 

Don’t forget to check out our website 

and follow us on &  

mailto:snowdencubs@1royaleltham.org

